
Town of Pittsford 
PO Box 10 * 426 Plains Road 

Pittsford, VT 05763 
(802) 483-6500 

www.pittsfordvermont.com 
 

October 6, 2025 
 
To Residents of Terounzo and Pat Lee Drive, 
 
Starting October 14, 2025, the Town of Pittsford Water Department, with the assistance of the 
Highway Department, will be replacing the water line on Pat Lee Drive. Please be aware that the 
construction will be occurring between 7:00am and 6:00pm. Access to Pat Lee Drive may be 
limited due to the narrow nature of the roadway. There will be one day that Terounzo Road will 
not be fully accessible from both sides, as there needs to be a new water main tapped into the 
water main on Terounzo Road.  
 
This construction is expected to last the week of October 14th-17th. We will notify you if there 
are further delays due to weather or unexpected occurrences.  
 
Please feel free to call or email if you have any questions about this project. I can be reached at 
(802) 483-6500 x 200 or via email at manager@pittsfordvermont.com. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
 
Ann Reed 
Interim Town Manager 
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